
Information Item 
 

Date: September 15, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 

 

Winston-Salem Transit Authority Services Update 
 

 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective:  Enhance Public Transit  

Strategic Plan Action Item:  Yes  

Key Work Item:  Yes 

 

The Department of Transportation provides updates on the performance of the Winston-Salem 

Transit Authority’s (WSTA) operation.  Donna Woodson, WSTA General Manager, will be 

available to provide detailed information on the Fixed Route and Para-transit ridership through 

the month of July 2020. This update also includes additional information on the annual 

performance of the system through the COVID-19 pandemic and the status of the CARES Act 

funding received. 

 

 

 


